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Appeal of Boris Tsvetovat, on behalf of Victor Yelchin, to a Vacant Building Registration Notice and Order to
Vacate at 759 EDGERTON STREET.

Water, Xcel is on, all items per condemnation notice are completed.  Will schedule reinspection.  Want to make
sure that VB fee removed.  Thank you.

May 16, 2012

Tom Friel (& James Thomas for Condemnation associated with VB registration)

[Enter Legislative Hearing Staff Comments and Questions for Department Staff]

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Boris Tsvetovat, on behalf of Victor Yelchin, to a Vacant Building
Registration Notice at 759 EDGERTON STREET, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and
considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council [recommendation]; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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